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Portaferry 

E mail: pgilchrist570@c2kni.net         Co. Down 
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                   15th November 2021       

Dear Parent, 

 

Parent Support Group – AGM 

 

Our Saint Mary’s Parent Support Group (PSG) would like to invite you to 

their AGM on Tuesday 16th November at 7.30pm in the school hall.  

 

The PSG are a friendly group of parents who fundraise and organise events to 

benefit and enrich the school life of the children of our school. This requires 

many volunteers and we are always looking for new members with new and 

fresh ideas to help with this.   

 

Attendance at the AGM does not mean you have to join a committee but if 

you are free on Tuesday evening why not come along for a tea or coffee to 

meet with our current team and find out all about what has happened over the 

last year and feed into our exciting plans for this year.  

 

Yours sincerely 
 

 

 

 

Mr P Gilchrist 

Principal 

 

 


